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Welcome to the first 2019 edition of the Ripley Town Council newsletter. We aim to make Ripley a better place. We will 

try and help all those who need it, by building and strengthening relationships with individuals, groups and  

communities.  We aim to create a more secure and inclusive Ripley by helping individuals, families and  

communities to thrive. We will work toward a more fairly shared society seeking to strengthen opportunities for all in 

education, health, housing, employment, transport, leisure and culture. 
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Ripley Celebrates 
The Ripley community turned out in record numbers to celebrate the switching on of 

the 2018 Christmas Lights and the Ripley Christmas Market. 

Ripley Town Council would like to thank everyone that 
came along to the official Christmas Light Switch on 
back in November. It was a marvellous evening, filled 
with lots of community spirit. 

Children waited in anticipation 
for Father Christmas to arrive 
and they werenôt disappoint-
ed. He greeted them in his 
grotto and gave out free 
Christmas stockings courtesy 
of Ripley Town Council.  

Councillors gave out free glow 
sticks to youngsters which  
illuminated Ripley Market Place even before the lights 
were switched on.  Free rides were also available for 
little thrill-seekers. 

The Christmas lights are a major expenditure for Ripley 
Town Council and we are proud to be able to organise 
and deliver this event to the local community, to enjoy 
totally free of charge. One local resident contacted us to 

say that he travels the 
country and the Ripley 
Christmas lights are the 
óbest heôs seenô. 

It was also an excellent  
turnout for the Ripley 

Family Christmas  
Market on Sunday 2nd 

December 2018. There 
were free rides for  
children and  Ripley's 
first ever skating rink 
which was also free to 
enjoy.  

Thank you for coming 
along to enjoy the day with us. 
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Ripley Town Council is pleased to announce that  
following public consultation, it agreed on 15th  
January 2019 to accept the Finance and  
Management Committee proposal to freeze the 
Council�¶s precept for the 2019/ 2020 year.  

The Councilôs budget continues to provide for  
substantial grants to local communities, celebrations 
like the Big Day Out and seasonal markets while  
beginning to replenish some of the reserves used to 
help fund the Greenwich Park development. 

This decision means that as far as residents of the 
Town and itôs surrounding villages are concerned, the 
Town Council element of Council Tax bills will not 
change. 
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